
USA Dance Board of Directors Meeting July 12, 2010 
 
The meeting convened at 6:32 PM at the home of Roy and Lori Aveling.  The following board 
members were in attendance:  Roy Aveling, Lori Aveling, Mark Richman, John Selander and 
Renee’ Johnson.  Julie Duncan attended as a guest. 
 
The June board meeting minutes were received by all members via e-mail.  John Selander moved 
the minutes be accepted as submitted and the motion was seconded by Lori Aveling.  The motion 
passed by consensus, 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Currently the checking account balance is $2237.58. A refund of one 
competitor and one spectator was given for River City Ball.  Mark Richman moved the 
treasurer’s report be accepted as submitted and Renee’ Johnson seconded the motion.  The 
motion was passed by consensus. 
 
President’s Comments:  River City Ball:  Tiffany Tabor will be our registrar.  Candy Nicholson 
has volunteered to run the snack table during the competition.  The DJ will be Carla Titus.  The 
photographer will be Sergey and Irina Kakorin. 
 
Anya Klimova-Preston donated a $25 scholarship for junior bronze level, and $25 for junior 
silver level. 
 
Advertisement adds were taken out in the River City Ball Program by Quest for the Best, NW 
Regional’s in Seattle, Carrie B ‘s, Sesame Club, Glass Slipper and Scottish Rite.  
 
The entertainment for the evening will be Ernesto Vegas and Dahiana Oliver and they will 
perform Salsa. 
 
Gifts: We will need eleven (11) gifts for the adjudicators, registrar, MC, DJ, and scrutineer. 
 
River City Ball for 2011:  September 17, 2011. 
 
Youth/College:   November 20th will be a competition at U of O.  Three judges have been lined 
up and more details will be announced later.  
 
Next Meeting:  August 8, 2010, at 6:30pmat the Aveling home. 
 
Adjourn:  8:50PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


